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Addendum 2 
 

Change of Contact 
 

This Addendum changes the CLC’s designated point of contact for RFQ #CLC202007. All 
references to the CLC’s point of contact within the RFQ relative to the proposal process are 
changed to: Suzanne.Colley@ctlottery.org. 
 
All other terms and conditions of RFQ #CLC202007 remain unchanged. Proposers are required 
to continue to adhere to all contact and communications restrictions identified in the RFQ. 
 
Proposers should direct all questions concerning this Addendum to 
Suzanne.Colley@ctlottery.org.  

 


